
PUBLIC NOTICE: 
California Department of Transportation, District 4: State 
Route 84 Storm Damage Permanent Restoration Project. 

 
 
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY of a Draft Initial Study with Proposed Mitigated 
Negative Declaration (IS/MND). 

WHAT’S BEING PLANNED: The 
California Department of 
Transportation (Caltrans) proposes 
to protect the creek bank of San 
Gregio Creek on State Route 84 in 
the unincorporated community of La 
Honda, in San Mateo County, 
California. Caltrans proposes to 
permanently repair the eroded creek 
bank by building a new soldier pile 
and timber lagging wall, reconstruct 
the drainage system, replace the 
metal beam guard rails, and perform 
pavement overlay. The proposed 
project also will utilize 
bioengineered bank stabilization 
methods and indirect channel 
training measures to locally restore the San Gregorio Creek channel.  
 
In accordance with the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), Caltrans has 
prepared a Draft IS/MND for the proposed project. The Draft IS/MND describes and 
evaluates the potential environmental impacts associated with the proposed project. 

WHAT’S AVAILABLE:  The Draft IS/MND can be viewed online at 
https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-4/d4-popular-links/d4-environmental-
docs. For printed copies or assistance, e-mail Tanvi.Gupta@dot.ca.gov. 

TTY users may request copies of the environmental document in alternate formats 
through the California Relay Service 1 (800) 735-2929 (TTY to Voice), 1 (800) 735-
2922 (Voice to TTY), 1 (800) 855-3000 (Spanish TTY to Voice and Voice to TTY), 1-
800-854-7784 (Spanish and English Speech-to-Speech) or 711. 

WHERE YOU COME IN: We welcome your input. We will be accepting written 
comments by August 5th, 2022. Send comments via email to 
Tanvi.Gupta@dot.ca.gov. Send comments via postal mail to California Department 
of Transportation, District 4, ATTN: Tanvi Gupta, P.O. Box 23660, MS-8B, Oakland, 
CA 94623-0660. 

 

 

 

Para la traducción de idiomas, use la siguiente información de 
contacto. 

如需语言翻译，请使用以下信息联系 

Alejandro Lopez at Alejandro.Lopez@dot.ca.gov or (510) 385-6856 
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